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Toronto, May 8 2020 

 
Dear Friends of CAH and Golf Enthusiasts, 
 
 
Centres d'Accueil Héritage (CAH) thanks you warmly for your continued support over the past ten years and especially for 
your financial participation in the 2019 edition of the Gilles-Barbeau Golf Tournament for CAH!  
 
This participation will allow us to strengthen our mission, which is to provide our seniors with programs that promote their 
quality of life and encourage them to participate in the life of the community. 
 
Indeed, thanks to your expression of confidence and your generosity, Centres d'Accueil Héritage has achieved its objective 
and can now acquire an additional van to transport and, above all, allow more clients and members of the Active Living 
Centre to participate in the various programs offered by CAH when the restrictions related to the pandemic are lifted. 
 
Please note that during this health crisis, CAH has implemented rigorous security measures to ensure the well-being of the 
seniors served, namely residents of Place Saint-Laurent and clients receiving our services at home.  For further 
information, do not hesitate to consult CAH's website (www.caheritage.org). 
 
Despite the security measures that are gradually being put in place to reopen the golf courses, it is with a heavy heart that 
we are cancelling our tournament that was scheduled for September 2020. This large gathering of Francophones and 
Francophiles cannot take place this year, but we will contact you shortly to inform you of our other initiatives aimed at 
meeting the growing needs of seniors. 
 
Your questions and comments are important to help us assess our initiatives. Feel free to share them by contacting Jean 
Tété, Administrative and Communications Assistant at 416-365-3350, ext. 242, or by email at jtete@caheritage.org 
 
Once again, we would like to express our sincere thanks for your trust and generosity and await government directives on 
physical distancing to have a formal celebration. 
 
In the meantime, receive our cordial greetings and take good care of yourself. 

 
 

                                                                                                                       
Barbara Ceccarelli                                                       Colette Raphaël                                                                Maryse Francella 
Executive director of CAH                                         Board Chair of CAH                                                         Chair of the Golf 
Committee 
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